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Mr. Steve Parker 

President 

CLECAT (European Association for Forwarding, Transport, Logistics and Customs Services) 

Rue du Commerce 77, 

1040 Brussels 

Belgium 

Barcelona, 3 october 2019 

 

 

 
 
Dear Mr. President, 

 

We the Spanish Federation of Freight Forwarders. Organization for Logistics, Transportation and 

Customs Representation (FETEIA-OLTRA) have recently celebrated or biannual Congress. 

 

In this event, most of the Freight Forwarders, Logistics Operators and Customs Representatives of 

Spain have participated and as usual we have taken the opportunity to discuss the issues that concern 

us the most and we have reached a series of conclusions, which I have the honor to attach to you. 

 

As you can see, there are 16 conclusions, one of which whose development and solution correspond to 

CLECAT and that is why we would like to BE GRANTED AN INTERVIEW to be able to expose personally 

the problem that arises. Specifically, and in reference to CLECAT, I would like to transcribe this 

conclusion: 

 

- Request our European organization, CLECAT, to address the D.G.-TAXUD to harmonize customs 

procedures in order to avoid comparative grievances between the operators within the different 

EU states. 

 

If you consider it appropriate, we would contact your secretariat in order to schedule such a meeting. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Enric Ticó 

President 

 

 


